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Town Manager’s Update 
March 11, 2021

 
 
Announcements 
 

• The Assessing Department is accepting applications for the Elderly and Disabled 
property tax exemptions.  The filing deadline is April 15th.  More information about 
each program is available on the Assessing page of the Town’s website or by calling the 
Assessing Department at 424-5136. 
 

• 2021 Dog Licenses are now available.  Per NH State law, all owners of dogs four 
months and older are required to license their dog by May 1st.  Owners must present a 
valid rabies certificate and a neutering or spaying certificate, if applicable. 
Licenses are available at the Town Clerk’s office during our normal business hours of 
9:00 AM to 4:30 PM.  License renewals can also be completed by using the on-line 
payment services at www.merrimacknh.gov, by mail or by using the drop box.  See Dog 
Licensing in the Town Clerk’s section of the website for more information. 

 
• Home Easter Egg Hunt Kits 

With COVID-19 restrictions still in place, the Parks & Recreation Department is unable 
to hold its traditional Easter Egg Hunt this year. Instead, we are offering free Easter Egg 
Hunt Kits to Merrimack families. On Saturday, March 27th, registered families will 
come and pick up their Easter Egg Hunt Kits at Merrimack Town Hall between 10:00 
am - 12:00 pm. This is a free event but advanced registration is required.  
Please register on the Parks & Recreation website at www.merrimackparksandrec.org or 
call 603-882-1046. 

 
• The Transfer Station and Recycling Center will begin summer operating hours on 

Thursday, April 8 and continue through Thursday, September 30.  During that time, the 
operating hours on Thursdays at the facility will be from 8:00 AM to 7:00 PM.  The 
facility will continue with normal 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM hours on Tuesday, Wednesday, 
Friday, and Saturday. 
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